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Utilities Department Proposed 2017-2018 Budget and Rates
(For direction.  Staff is returning to Council following the Utilities budget overview on October 24, 2016 to
respond to questions and is seeking feedback and direction regarding the Utilities Department proposed budget
and rates for 2017-2018.)
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